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NOTICE OF PROJECT ADVANCEMENT – S.R. 26 Road Rehabilitation in Clinton and Howard Counties
DES# 1400263, 1400265, 1592971

September 2019
The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) held a public hearing in June of this year for a proposed road rehabilitation project on S.R. 26 from approximately Rossville to Russiaville (0.5 mile east of U.S. 421 to 2 miles west of Russiaville) with intersection improvement at S.R. 75.  This public hearing was held as part of the environmental analysis phase as required per the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).  Public involvement is an important element of a comprehensive decision-making process.  
The purpose of the project is to enhance safety within the corridor and extend the usable service life of the existing roadway.  Several improvements are proposed within various segments of the project area including increasing lane widths, providing roadside shoulder with portions to be paved, improving drainage, modifying and/or replacing culverts, installing rumble striping, improving sidewalk (in areas with existing sidewalk), adding a turning lane (S.R. 26 at S.R. 75) and other safety enhancements.  The length of the project is approximately 15 miles (Clinton and Howard Counties).    

The purpose of this notice is two-fold.  Firstly, this is an opportunity for INDOT to communicate with project stakeholders regarding the status of this project.   As part of INDOT’s commitment to public involvement, it is important to keep the community informed of project developments.   Secondly, this is an opportunity to formally announce the conclusion of the environmental analysis phase and transition to the next phase of development.  
Subsequent to reviewing and considering all comments and materials received as a result of the public hearing held at Rossville High School, 1 Robert Egly Drive, Rossville, Indiana 46065 on Thursday, June 6, 2019, INDOT will advance this project to the next phase of development with construction anticipated to take place in 2020.   Environmental analysis documentation, will remain available for public inspection during normal office hours at the Rossville Community Library, 400 West Main Street, Rossville, IN 46065, PHONE 765-379-2246; INDOT Crawfordsville District Office, 41 West 300 North, Crawfordsville, IN 47933; Phone 1-855-463-6848; INDOT Office of Public Involvement, IGCN Room N642, 100 North Senate Avenue, Indianapolis, IN 46204 Phone 1-855-463-6848 and on-line via the project webpage at: https://www.in.gov/indot/3948.htm.             
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